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SDPD Seeks Public’s Help in Sexual Battery Investigation

San Diego – Detectives from SDPD’s Northern Division are investigating a series of four different sexual battery cases. 
Two of the incidents took place in Pacific Beach and the other two cases occurred in the Balboa Park area of San Diego.  

In each of these cases, the suspect was riding a black “Apollo” scooter.  Photos of the suspect are attached. We are 
asking for the public’s help in identifying the man. We are also asking anyone who may have been a victim of this suspect 
to come forward.

The suspect is described as a white or Hispanic man in his 20’s, thin build, 5’7” to 5’10”, with a medium complexion and 
dark brown, shoulder length hair.  

SDPD is actively investigating these cases and is requesting assistance with any leads. Anyone with information is 
encouraged to call Crime Stoppers at 888-580-8477.
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